
To Whom It May Concern: 

Back in 1997, when we were about to build our first home, we interviewed many 
contractors. Along the way, we also had the opportunity to speak with many sub­
contractors. The overwhelming majority of them told us that if we wanted the best 
house, we should speak to Jim Gerold of Gerold Bros. 

Jim built that house for us, and has been our go-to expert and savior on several 
other projects since. His knowledge and experience, as well as his ongoing efforts to 
stay current with the newer building materials and practices have heen invaluable. 
His millwork shop produces some of the finest products imaginable, and the 
carpentry work on site is flawless. 

Often, when checking a reference on someone, we will ask, "Would you hire him 
again?" 
We would. 
Wedid. 

Thanks, Jim .. Jor the many years of great world 

Roxanne & Danny Schwartz 


